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Jurjevic, Dijana (SEN)

From: Petra Dunn [phdunn@optusnet.com.au}
Sent: Thursday, 17 November 2005 4:27 PM
To: EET, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Radioactive Waste Dump

The Chair - Senator Judith Troeth
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee.

18 November 2005
Dear Senator Troeth

I would like to express my grave concerns over the legislation which will force a nuclear dump on the Northern
Territory.

Radioactive materials have been spread all around our planet.
We are dealing with the last parts of nature, with little areas protected for our grandchildren.

It's Time to Change. We must ask the question "Can Environmental Damage be halted? Yes, if we protect our
environment!

Pollution is a global problem. Clean green technologies are less profitable but, they are safer. The nuclear
industries are polluting and dangerous, every gram of uranium is destined to become nuclear waste.

it is only reasonable to expect our government to focus on what their responsibilities are and stop lying to us.
Make change happen, make them care about the long term effects on ecosystems and communities. The
nuclear industries are very dangerous.

yours sincerely

Petra Dunn
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